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Dan and Terri Gardner
610 Whiskey Rd NW Apt 311
Isanti, MN 55040
763-245-2167
dnt2gardner@gmail.com

January 2025
Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Friends,

Hope you're enjoying the blessings of God during this first month of 2025.
Just wanted to let you know that we appreciate your support for us and to
assure you that we are still faithful and serving the Lord. We will be heading
back to Japan for three weeks in March to help with the Bible College
graduation and visit a few churches.

Our plans from now on are to visit churches that would be interested in
us presenting missions and trying to recruit new missionaries. We will
also return to Japan every so often when needed to fill in for furloughing
missionaries, and for special meetings.

If you are interested in us coming to your church to present missions and
report about what God has done in Japan, please feel free to contact us at
763-245-2167. Please note that the telephone number that was listed on
the previous letter is not correct. Also, the address that was put there said
Michigan as a state, but we are in Minnesota.

Please continue to pray for our physical and financial needs and safe travels.

We do want to thank you for your faithful prayers and support throughout
the years that we have been in Japan. We also want to thank those who sent
in special Christmas offerings for us this year. It was a great blessing to us.

May the Lord bless you as we continue to partner together to serve our
Savior.

Sincerely in Christ,

Dan and Terri Gardner/Japan
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"Proclaiming the Risen Son to the land of the rising sun"
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